
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Former Wurtsmith Air Force Base 
Restoration Advisory Board Meeting 

 
The Air Force Civil Engineer Center is holding a Restoration Advisory Board 
meeting for the former Wurtsmith Air Force Base, Michigan, from 5 to 8 p.m. ET 
May 17, at the United Methodist Church, and virtually on Teams. Air Force officials 
will provide an update on the PFAS remedial investigation and interim remedial 
actions and other restoration activities taking place at the former installation. The 
event is open to the public, and an informal poster session from 4 to 5 p.m. ET before 
the RAB session will be available for in-person attendees.  

RAB attendance is required for RAB members. 
 

For more information visit the AFCEC website at: 
http://www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Wurtsmith.aspx 

  
The United Methodist Church is located at 120 W Dwight St , Oscoda, Michigan, 
48750.  

To register for the virtual RAB meeting, follow the link below: 
https://bit.ly/3LnCfjg  

 

For additional questions or concerns contact AFIMSC Public Affairs at: 
AFIMSC.PA.workflow@us.af.mil or call 1-866-725-7617. 

http://www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Wurtsmith.aspx
https://bit.ly/3LnCfjg

